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Candy Cane Lane at Milton Park  

St Joseph, MI – The City of St Joseph Parks and Recreation Department is excited to announce the return 

of its popular Candy Cane Lane to Milton Park. A new St. Joseph winter time tradition, Candy Cane Lane 

is a fun, family-friendly event. Come stroll through the park and enjoy looking at the multi-colored candy 

canes placed throughout the park. Find the hidden rocks with holiday pictures, grab a craft from the 

pergola to take home, and read the storybook, How the Candy Cane Got Its Stripes by Kevin Brougher 

that is posted through the park. Don’t forget to grab a real candy cane before leaving! All activities are 

self-guided. 

Milton Park is located at the corner of Winchester and Niles Avenue in St Joseph, MI. 

Candy Cane Lane will be open beginning Friday, December 22nd through January 7th, as supplies allow.  

Grab your hats, gloves and winter coats and explore Milton Park this winter! 

                                

 

For information relating to the City of St. Joseph and its municipal government, please visit 

www.sjcity.com or call 269-983-5541. 
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